
Dear Parent /Guardian 

One of the benefits of the current lockdown is the opportunity for learners to learn from home. 
Science is a diverse and practical subject that learners can benefit from even in the home set up. 

The activity for this week is to: 

-Identify conductors and insulators from all the household equipment 
-Draw and write to trace how the electricity comes from the power station to our homes/schools, 
including power station, pylons, substation, electricity boxes, wall sockets, plugs and appliances. 
-Allow learners to visit a local substation and follow how electricity reaches the home/household. 
 
Always remember that, “The unexamined life is not worth living”. 
 
Thank you 

Justine 
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